
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

WELCOME Foundation Stage 
 

What a lovely week we’ve had with Foundation Stage.  
 

We have been getting used to the rules and routines of the classroom, and the 
children have enjoyed using the playdough, finding the dinosaurs and using 
the new outdoor area. They have been reading the 'Owl Babies' story, and 

practiced their super sitting! 
We’ve had a lovely time getting to know all the unique things about the 

children and we can’t wait to get to know them more.  
 

     

    

 

9th Sept 2022 
 
 

Life itself is the most wonderful fairy tale      Hans Christian Anderson 

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 
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Design Technology in Year 2 
 

As part of their Design Technology work, Year 
two are designing and making puppets.  This 

week they made paper bag puppets and thought 
about how they could strengthen them. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

The Queen 
 

Today we held a special assembly with a two-
minute silence to commemorate The Queen. It 

was Foundation Stage’s first experience of a 
whole school assembly and The Queen herself 
would have been proud. Over the coming days 

children will be learning more about The Queen 
and her incredible Reign, and staff will all be on 
hand to help support anyone who is finding this 

a difficult time.  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

The school is registered under the Data Protection Act for holding personal data. The school has a duty to protect 
this information and keep it up to date. The school is required to share some of the data with the Local Authority 
and with the DfE. It is parental responsibility to ensure that their details and that of other contacts held on their 

child’s records are correct and up to date. 

 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Christopher and Lucas-Lee in Year 2; Bobby, Ella, 
Megan, Beau, Henry D, Byron and Harley in Year 3; 

 

Thunk 
 

What would help the world be at peace? 

 

Become and Agent of Change 
By Henry R in Year 2 

 

A bucket of kindness and  love emptied out into 
the air 

By Kip in Year 4 

PE Lessons 
 

We have kicked off the new term with some 
fantastic PE lessons with Keira from RAD 

Sports. Children have been working on their 
control and ball skills in football, and have 
enjoyed Friday Funday today with a whole 

variety of games developing their co-ordination 
and team skills.  

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 


